Doctors Report on America’s Health
On November 2 & 3, hundreds of doctors attended the Physicians for a National Health Program’s annual conference in Boston.  Conference participants will discuss the Affordable Care Act and how to move forward to a healthcare system that is universal and removes the insurance industry from our lives.  If the Affordable Care Act runs perfectly, 3 to 4 million Californians will still be lacking healthcare.

3655 S Grand Ave
Los Angeles 90007
At W. 37th St – 2 blocks from Silver Line 37th St stop.
Harbor Freeway (110) exit Exposition – Plentiful Parking
In the Mercado La Paloma Building
Sun. 3pm Nov. 24
Speakers:
Nancy Greep, MD, Endocrinology, Physicians for a National Health Program (PNHP)
Jimmy Hara, MD, Professor of Family Medicine and Interim Associate Dean
Charles Drew University of Medicine and Science Professor of Clinical Family Medicine, David Geffen School of Medicine at UCLA, Family Medicine Program Director Emeritus, Kaiser Los Angeles Center for Medical Education, Founding Director and Advisory Board Chair Los Angeles Albert Schweitzer Fellowsip Program, Past President and current Vice President Los Angeles Physicians for Social Responsibilty
Fire Commissioner, Board of Fire Commissioners Los Angeles City Fire Department
[bookmark: _GoBack]Keyon Mitchell, Organizer, California Health Professional Student Alliance

Sponsored by Single Payer Now and the California Universal Healthcare Education Project
For more information call 415-695-7891 or email dbechler@value.net
www.singleapayernow.net

Support HR 676, the Expanded & Improved Medicare for Act                                labor donated
